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call for a new course but does suggest materials and learning experi-
ences to be integrated with the regular school curriculum. The objec-
tive of this workshop will be to help teachers to prepare instructional
materials that they can use in their own class rooms. Individual work
will be supplemented by class lectures to give students the back-
ground needed to teach better international understanding.

WHO MAY ATTEND

This workshop is offered primarily for teachers who have had
one or more years of experience, either in the elementary or secondary
field, and who are interested in doing more effective work in con-
tributing to educating for peace and world understanding. Teach:rs
in the fields of English, Social Studies, Science, or any other subjzc
are eligible to enroll. The workshop should be particularly helpful to
teachers who are planning a revision of the school curriculum.

WORKSHOP PROCEDURES

Lectures.—The three faculty members in charge will lecture on
subjects that will give the student a better understanding of the crisis
confronting the world, the goal we should seek, the possibility of elimi-
nating war, the power of education to achieve peace, the culture of
other peoples, the common humanity which underlies all differences
of culture, the United Nations, and what the individual can do to help
solve world problems.

- Discussion Periods—Discussion on many problems will follow
lectures, readings, and survey of teaching materials.

Materials and Methods.—Presentation of materials and methods
of teaching at various levels, and the actual laboratory use of these
materials will be a very necessary part of the workshop.

Individual and Group Work—Work on one’s own teaching prob-
lems and the preparation of usable units adapted to teaching needs
will comprise a large part of the work.

THE WORKSHOP STAFF

The Workshop on Education for International Understanding will
be conducted by two regular members of the Moorhead State Teach-
ers College faculty and one visiting expert consultant, who will be -
appointed at a later date. Dr. Joseph Kise will be in charge of the
workshop. He was consultant to the N. E. A, Committee on Interna-
tional Relations last year in the preparation of a book to be published
by the N. E. A. on Education for International Relations: He has
also written a series of booklets in the field of international relations.
Dr. Paul Heafon, who has his doctor’s degree from the University of

Chicago, will lecture on the economic aspects of our international

relations.
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